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The Disclaimer

The Zuffenhausen News (ZN) is an official publication of the Porsche Club of America (PCA) Southern Arizona Region (SAR). Any statement appearing in the ZN is that of the author and does not constitute an opinion of the Porsche Club
of America, the SAR, it’s Board of Directors, the ZN Editor or other contributors. Photos are author’s submissions unless otherwise noted. The Editor reserves the right to edit all material submitted for publication. Permission is given to the
chartered regions of PCA to reprint articles in their newsletter if credit is given to the author and ZN. Mail to the ZN Editor or other members of the Board should be sent to, PCA-SAR, POB 68413, Tucson AZ, 85737 or email the Editor at
newsletter@pcasar.org
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November!

Did you think we’d take a break now that we are entering the Holiday
Season? No way! There are even more ways to enjoy your Porsche
and your Porsche friends. There’s now a tour to see holiday lights
added to the calendar. And this is after our Holiday Party and the Car
Control Clinic. And those are just some of the December events! I don’t
have room to discuss all the November events - but check the
calendars in this issue and on the web site.

I hope you got a chance to come out to the new member F1 viewing party. I saw new faces and familiar
faces, and everyone I spoke with seemed to have a great time. Remember, it may not be labeled as a
‘new member’ event, but new members are welcome to come out and join any event! The connections will
be invaluable to a new member as you have questions about these amazing vehicles. Our people are the
club’s greatest resources.

One of the greatest services that our club provides is helping drivers learn how their cars handle and how
to drive them better. The upcoming Car Control Clinic is a perfect example. Not only will you get a chance
to explore the way your Porsche behaves, but to do it in a safe, controlled manner, with the help of
instructors who have learned and applied these very lessons to their own driving. In some ways, it is the
biggest value you will find as a PCA member.

At all the events - and even in our newsletter, website, and the emails - members are sharing the love of
the cars that have brought us all together. And there’s about to be more added to the calendar for the
spring! Take a look at the upcoming events, make a plan, get a friend to join you, and see what fun we can
have while we enjoy our cars and the wonderful weather.

Enjoy the drive. Share the love.

Thanks to our Advertisers!

Please visit their websites provided below:

President's Corner

By Pat Norris

Autohaus Tucson
http://www.autohaustucson.com

Holmes Financial Services
http://www.hfsaz.com

Patsy Sable / Long Realty
http://www.patsysable.com

Porsche of Tucson
http://porscheoftucson.com

Underhill Financial
http://underhillfinancial.com

Tread Logic
https://treadlogicaz.com/
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I had to triple-check the calendar
for November and December to
make sure I didn’t forget anything!
Wow, the club is definitely making

up for all the lost time during the Pandemic and having
lots of activities now to enjoy. From Driver’s Education
with the Arizona Region to lots of Social Events to a
WineTour to even our own Car Control Clinic - PCA-SAR
is keeping busy!

I am especially excited about the Car Control Clinic
coming up in December. Over the years I have
participated in autocrosses but Pat has always been
more into the speed events than I have. I’ve decided to
take our new-to-us Boxster out to the Car Control Clinic
to get a chance to hone my driving skills and get better a
feel for how the Boxster drives. The chance to push the
limits of the car in a safe and controlled setting is very
valuable.

I remember talking to a friend many years ago at an
Autocross in San Diego. This “prim and proper” East
Coast Socialite loved to autocross! She definitely did not
fit the stereotype of your typical Porsche track junkie.
But, she related the story of how she got started. She
had been driving down Interstate 5 in her Porsche
Speedster when a sudden back up caused her to get on
the brakes too quickly and spin out of control.
Fortunately, she did not hit anything but was very shaken
and had to pull off to the side of the road to calm down.
She decided right then and there she needed to learn to
control her car better! San Diego Region had regular
Driving Schools at the time and she signed up for the
next one. Sure enough, the next time she spun her
Speedster was on the skid-pad at the school. She
learned how to safely recover from a spin, and, more
importantly, how to avoid one in the first place.

I encourage you to consider signing up for the Car
Control Clinic. Even if you have no interest in
participating in speed events, knowing some tricks for
safely driving your Porsche and avoiding situations like
my friend’s experience on Interstate 5 could be
lifesaving. Besides, you can also have a lot of fun!

I hope to see you soon at the next event!

Submission Guidelines from the Editor and Advertising Manager

These are the preferred methods of content submission: Text can be
supplied as an email or Word, or Pages file. All photos, logos and
other graphics should be provided in their native format (JPG, TIF,
EPS, PDF, etc.). Resolution should be at least 300 dpi. Ads supplied
should also adhere to minimum dpi guidelines. The editor can
accept CDs and DVDs, but a SASE should be provided for return
purposes. Electronic content should be sent to
newsletter@pcasar.com. Content for ads should be sent with
payment to Ken Holmes at advert@pcasar.com.

Editor's Column
By Debi Norris
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Upcoming Events Around Arizona
Check out what is happening in our neighboring regions to the north:

Arizona Region
November
11-12 Autocross at AMP
19 - Fill the Trunk Food Drive

November
01 - Membership Meeting - Casa del Rio

05-06 - High Performance Driver's
Education - INDE Motorsports Ranch

12 - All German Cars and Coffee

15 - Board Meeting

19 - Monthly Breakfast Meeting

19 - Autumn Sage Winery Tour

19 - Chapman Cars and Coffee

December
03 - HPDE with Arizona Region at The
Podium Club at Atessa

4 - Holiday Party and Annual Meeting -
La Paloma Country Club

11- Car Control Clinic

18- Winterhaven Trolly Tour

January 2023
03 - Membership Meeting - Check
website for details

14 - Monthly Breakfast Meeting

17 - Board Meeting

May 2023
05-06 - Cinco Returns!

Upcoming Events

Local events in Bold

Arizona Mountain Region
November
03- Desert Dine and Drive
17 - A Trip to the Stars - Tour to Lowell
Observatory
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Treffen Bend - Touring the Cascades
Article by Kathleen Kendler and Kay Sullivan - Photos by Jim Kendler

Jim and I went to Treffen Bend. So, you might ask
“What is the attraction about Treffen?” For us it’s the
size, no competitions, people, and locations.

We had never been to Oregon, and it was one of two
states left on my Tour of the US list. Treffen is a much
smaller-scaled event than Parade. The participants are
housed in one hotel as opposed to possibly being spread
among various hotels in the vicinity. Treffen is a social
event that includes driving tours and, possibly, walking/
bus tours.

It began on Wednesday afternoon with check-in (time to
pick-up information and pre-ordered items and, also, sign
waivers) followed by a welcome social. The next three
days were filled with driving tours and Navigator’s Day
Off (NDO). The tours are all pre-selected.

We signed up for the following tours:

* Thursday: Smith Rock / Crooked River Tour
* Friday: McKenzie Pass Scenic Byway Tour
* Saturday: High Desert Museum and Local
Pour Tour

On our NDO day, Jim selected a pour tour. We were
picked up at the hotel and our first stop was the High
Desert Museum where we had a short tour of the facility
and then we were allowed to tour on our own. They had a
resident porcupine, fox, river otters, and some birds. The
porcupine was a little sleepy when we first visited her so,
we moved onto the recovering fox. What a beautiful
specimen. He had been hit by a car and was recovering
from a broken hip. Unfortunately, he can never be

returned to the wild as he would not survive with his
injury. His enclosure, as all the others, was spacious and
well-appointed from a nature perspective. Each space
was set up to encourage exercise and reduce boredom.

After our time at the museum, we went to Bend Cider
Company. It is a very small cidery that uses only natural,
locally sourced ingredients in their adult beverages. We
had four samples of their beverages. I liked two and Jim
liked them all. My favorite was the citrus blend. We
enjoyed chatting with fellow tour goers.

We then proceeded to our lunch stop at a brewery and
then had a very abbreviated tour of the facility. I was
impressed with our tour guide being able to fill in for the
establishment’s tour guide when she backed out. We
enjoyed our lunches, and the tour members liked the
beer.

Our next stop was Oregon Spirit Distillery, a local
distillery. They make bourbon, vodka, and liqueurs. The
tour was informative. I was impressed with the
cleanliness, their equipment, and the depth of knowledge
their facility guide provided.
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Many Treffen participants opt out of picking an activity
on NDO day. They choose to look around on their own
or take several of the guided tours as self-guided.
Participants can get instructions from the Treffen info
desk.

Socializing activities included: Breakfast each morning;
catered dinners on Thursday and Saturday nights
provided by the hotel; music lounge sponsored by
Princess Cruise Lines; and a social on the lawn with live
music on Friday afternoon.

During our stay at Sunriver, we were lucky enough to be
lodged next to Kay Sullivan and Riley Jackson. They
drove their new Panamera Sports Turismo to Bend from
their home in southern Arizona. See Kay & Riley’s
impression of Treffen Bend below.

Jim and I flew into Redmond the day before Treffen
started and stayed two extra days to explore. We visited
Newberry National Volcanic Monument. Newberry
Volcano is, by volume, the largest volcano in the
Cascade Range. Its size is 75 miles north to south and 27
miles east to west. It is roughly the size of Rhode Island.
The actual monument is located just north of Sunriver,
the resort where Treffen was held. We visited the
obsidian fields and the falls on Monday on our way back
to Redmond from Crater Lake. We spent approximately
24 hours at Crater Lake. It was spectacular. On Sunday it
even snowed at one of the viewing sites.

So, in short, we had an excellent time at our sixth
Treffen. If this sounded like fun, consider attending a
Treffen of your own. Pre-plan your activities and choose
backups prior to the day of sign-up. Most Treffens sell
out in the first 15 minutes.

Hello all from Kay and Riley,
Treffen Bend was our sixth Treffen event, and we really
enjoyed it. Each one is wonderful in its own way, but the
one in Austin, Texas is still at the top of my list. I believe
130 vehicles arrived at the Sunriver Resort to participate.
There was concern that the smoke from the Cedar Creek
fire would affect us, but it began dwindling and didn’t
impact us. It did, however, create spectacular sunsets that
we enjoyed from our balcony with a glass of wine. The
resort has been remodeled and it was a lovely setting.

Driving our brand new Panamera Sports Turismo made
the three-day trip from Tucson to Sunriver Resort an
absolute pleasure. Imagine the handling of a sports car
combined with the luxury and comfort of a larger car.
Then add 440 horsepower driving through deserted
Nevada roads. We were happy not to get caught at
exhilarating speeds.

Our excursions, some of the same as the Kendler’s, were
on different days so we didn’t do things together except
have a couple meals and casual encounters. We were the
only two couples from the Southern Arizona Region at
this Treffen. Riley and I chose the McKinzie Pass and the

Treffen continued



8 HTTP://PCASAR.ORG

Newberry Caldera tours and drove to Smith Rock on our
own. The lunches for these tours were top notch, and
afterwards, you get to explore and return to the resort
any way you like. We, too, stopped at the High Desert
Museum and enjoyed the river otters frolicking in the
water.

The weather was glorious but a little chilly in the
mornings for us southern Arizona folks. We wore our
down jackets when we met in the mornings because it
was 36 degrees. By the end of the day though, the
temperature was perfect in the low 70s.

We traveled a different route home so we could stop at
Crater Lake. We arrived in time to see the lake at the
first viewing area before the clouds dropped down and
the sleet started. So, we had hot soup at the park
restaurant and went on our way without doing the loop
tour. We will go another time to see that beautiful place.

We love going on our road trips but are always happy to
get home again.

The next Treffen will be on the east coast in the spring
in Atlanta. The fall Treffen will be in St Louis. Take a
look at the website for the Georgia Mountains Treffen:
https://www.pca.org/events/treffen-georgia-mountains.

Porsche Club of America – Southern Arizona Region
is proud to sponsor the:

All-German Cars & Coffee
Saturday, November 12th, 2022

9:00AM to 12:00PM
Located at U Wrench - 8300 E Valencia #3. Tucson, 85747

No sign up, just come over with a washed car and hangout.

Coffee and Pastries available

Treffen continued
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SAR’s HOLIDAY PARTY and Annual Membership Meeting
Sunday, December 04, 2022 5:30-9:30 pm
Where: La Paloma Country Club, 3660 E. Sunrise

By Barb Crowley – Lifetime Member

December will be here before we know it. Brisk mornings and evenings in Tucson will finally be upon us. Also brisk
is the registration to sign up for SAR’s popular Holiday Party. You don’t want to miss out! Seats are limited …
registration ends Nov. 28. The direct link may be found in the calendar on our SAR website at pcasar.org.
Everything you need to know is on motorsportreg.com and the flyer in this ZN.

Make sure you go to the right location! For those unfamiliar with La Paloma, the party is NOT at the big resort. It is
at the La Paloma Golf Country Club which is just west of the light at Via Palomita (between Via Palomita and
Campbell.) Be sure to refer to the map & photo on motorsport.reg. Look for the La Paloma logo (blue bird) on the
wall on the south side of Sunrise.

We have enjoyed other holiday parties at the Country Club in past years. Many thanks to SAR members Ron and
Patsy Sable for sponsoring SAR at this special venue again. We are so grateful. The banquet room we will be in this
year is a different room. It will be held in the beautiful Santa Catalina Room. (The banquet room entrance is north of
the arches we used to enter. See motorsportreg.com.) I was wowed when I was first escorted to this spectacular room.
Two walls are twenty-foot, floor-to-ceiling windows looking out onto the Catalina Mountains and the golf course.
Very classy and elegant.

Arrive on time to have a cocktail and mingle. We will have a cash bar and passed appetizers during the happy hour.
We will then take our seats in the comfortable dining chairs to be served a delicious three course meal. I was
provided a menu with choices of entrees for the party. They all looked mouthwatering. I had a such a difficult time
deciding. Finally I asked if SAR members could have a choice of three entrees. Venues rarely offer more than two so
I was so excited when I got the OK for three. There’s something for everyone. My personal choice is the stuffed
chicken but I can’t wait for the flourless chocolate torte with caramel ice cream and bourbon cherries. Now I have
your attention … right?

During the evening will be a recap of SAR’s successful year along with slides of events. There will be some door
prizes and ‘sur-prizes.’ We will also be installing our new 2023 slate of officers and thanking those who volunteered
this year. Mostly, we will be enjoying a lovely evening with great food and lively conversation with good friends.
JOIN US!
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SAR’s HOLIDAY PARTY and
Annual Membership Meeting
Sunday, December 04, 2022

Join us at the La Paloma Country Club for fantastic food, fabulous views of the golf course,
and a wrap-up of SAR’s year! Catch up with old and dear friends and mingle with our new members.

Registration is now open at: http://www.pcasar.motorsportreg.com
!Registration ends on Monday, Nov. 28, 2022 at 6:00 PM MST!

SEATING IS LIMITED

Location: La Paloma Country Club (not at the resort) 3660 E. Sunrise Dr., Tucson
Directions: Club entrance is on the south side of Sunrise just west of Via Palomita

We will gather in the beautiful Santa Catalina Room: A hostess will direct you to the room.

When: 5:30 p.m. Cocktail hour. No host. Passed hors d’oeuvres

6:30 p.m. Dinner and program (Note: Drink prices include the gratuity)

Cost: $60-70 per person (inclusive for appetizers, entree, gratuity & tax)

Three entrees available include: Gem Salad and choice of:
Sonoran Chicken Roulade or

Honey-Chipotle Grilled Salmon or
Cabernet Braised Short Ribs

Dessert: Flourless Chocolate Torte

Suggested Attire: Dressy but not formal

Let’s have a great turnout!
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This event is for new drivers or seasoned drivers, as well as
those who want to improve their driving skills. The one-day
event is spent learning, practicing, and experiencing car
dynamics through a series of 3 key skills, all of which require
you to learn to look ahead while driving.

1) Smooth Steering on a Slalom Course - Understand how to
navigate your car smoothly through a set of cones. Recognize
where you want your car to go. You will learn how to drive
where the cones aren't.

2) Threshold and Trail Braking - Learn how to control your car in an emergency situation. You will understand
more about your car's capabilities and how to manage them. Learn how to successfully maneuver around obstacles
(just as if you have a deer in the headlights) while slowing your car.

3) Skid-Pad Activities - Drive on a skid-pad where you will have the opportunity to experience your car breaking
traction and then learn how to regain traction in a safe environment. Feel the balance and learn how to steer your car
with the throttle.

4) Autocross - After the car control clinic we are offering the rest of the afternoon as a complete autocross so that
you can practice and test your newly learned skills.

For more information on PCA-SAR Car Control Clinc go to http://pcasar.com/car-control-clinic.html
Registration fee is $60.00.
Registration is limited to 50 drivers so sign-up early. No onsite registration.
Note: This is an excellent track for spectators so bring your friends and family.

Car Control Clinic
Sunday, December 11th

Musselman Honda Curcuit
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Fall Winery Tour

Saturday, November 19th, 2022

We are returning to Autumn Sage Winery for another great event.

Last year’s tour to Autumn Sage Winery was a huge success and we have decided to do
it again. Join Tour Leader Kurt Fuerstenau as he sends us off on an exciting drive

through the beautiful roads of Sonoita and Elgin and finish off with lunch and wine tasting
at Autumn Sage Winery.

Cost is $22 per person which pays for our set up in the park. Lunch is available for
purchase from a Food Truck or you can bring your own picnic. Music will be provided by

The Sophie Rank Band.

There will be three different starting locations so pick the one that works best for you:

1. The new start is the Canoa Ranch rest stop. It is located just south of Canoa Ranch road exit
#56. In Green Valley AZ, 85622, on I-19 between mileposts 32 and 33. We will leave at 10:00am,
after the drivers meeting. Meeting time is 9:30

2. Pastiche Modern Eatery 3025 N. Campbell Ave., Suite 121, Tucson, AZ 85719/ This group will
leave after our usual Monthly Breakfast.

3. Sierra Vista, AZ. Contact Gary Ottaviano for location and departure
time. email: progwo@aol.com
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Winterhaven Dinner and Trolly Tour
Sunday, December 18th

5:00PM

The Winterhaven neighborhood hosts a Christmas light display every year for three
weeks. Dozens of homes light up for the holidays and invite all of us to enjoy.

On Sunday evening, December 18th, 2022, we have a trolly reserved for the club
with seats for twenty.

The trolly leaves at 6:30 pm. We will meet at Piezanos Rustic Pizza,
2921 E. Fort Lowell at 5:00 for dinner, and socializing.

The trolly stop is a short walk from Piezanos. The fee for the Trolly ride is $18.00.
Any questions, please contact Kurt Fuerstenau at kdfuerstenau@yahoo.com.

Meet at 5:00PM at Piezanos Rustic Pizza, 2921 E. Fort Lowell
Trolly leaves at 6:30 pm.
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Willkommen, Bonjour, Glad to Meet You
By Kathleen Kendler – Membership Chair

Hey everyone! Did you see our car on the front of the October 2022 ZN? I was surprised. Jim loves to show his
work in progress off. Thank you, Debi, for choosing this picture from the many you have to choose from each month.
(Editor Note: It was a great shot, so I was glad to showcase it!) Next month I’ll give you an update on the F1 Viewing/
Membership event that happened on October 24th, 2022.

It is mid-October 2022 as I finish this article to send off to the editor.

I would like to apologize to Kurt Von Blankensee as I missed the Von in his name in last month’s Willkomen.
Please welcome the following new members:

Residing in Tucson
Leslie Ervin 9/19/22
Melanie Martin 10/7/2022

Outside of Tucson
Somjit Rauch 10/2/2022 Green Valley

Transferring In From Location in AZ
B. Christenson Great Plains Oro Valley
Bryan & Carol Cook AZ Sahuarita
Raffaello Plotini Shenandoah Rio Rico

New Test Drive participants:
Justin Clark 9/19/22 Tucson

Test Drive is a program where non-Porsche owners may join for a limited time while searching for a Porsche.
Currently, it’s a one-year period.

As of 1 Oct 2022
Total Primary Members 376
Affiliate Members 246
Total 622

You may notice some dates are after the first of the month. The monthly report I receive is from the last business day
of the previous month. I also include new members from e-mails I receive from national up to the date I write the
Willkommen. If you know of anyone in the club not receiving the newsletter, ask them to check their profile settings
in their national PCA account. If they need help, they can send me an e-mail. I’ll assist them in getting the
information corrected. I use the national database to send out notices for the club. If your email address is not correct
you must change it in your profile. I cannot change it for you but, I can assist you in getting it changed. Just send me
an email at membership@pcasar.org

If your primary region is not Southern Arizona and you would like to get our newsletter, please email me at
membership@pcasar.org with your name, national PCA number, and the email you want me to use. Once I verify
your PCA membership, I will add you to our mailing list.
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PCA-SAR had a fun outing the morning of October 13th to the Tucson R/C Club. Several members shared
their experience with model airplanes and gave a great show. Afterwards, a good lunch was enjoyed by all.
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Come Join Us for Breakfast

Our monthly breakfast get-togethers are becoming quite popular! Don't forget our usual Saturday breakfast
has a new location. Come on out to Pastiche at 3025 N. Campbell on Saturday, November 19th, at
8:00a.m. There’s a reason “It’s not just the cars, it’s the people” has been a PCA slogan for years – it's true!
Our Club Breakfasts are the perfect way to get to know some great Porsche People. Hope to see you there!

It was time again for PCASAR to fulfill its community
cleanup commitment on Orange Grove Road so seven
other stalwart members met me at the northwest side
Beyond Bread for a pre-event coffee and muffin. Or
cinnamon bun, or fruit pinwheel, or one of the other
tasty offerings in the glass case; a pleasant decision-
making challenge to start the day. We met there last
April for our Spring 2022 Adopt-A-Roadway event and a
Fall event meets our requirement to perform the cleanup
twice a year. Tidying up the roadway is a gratifying task
and it’s always fun seeing fellow Porschephiles and
catching up on personal news, too.

After socializing and signing the obligatory waivers, we
zoomed down Oracle Road to Orange Grove Road in
the cool, bright October morning. Once we were parked
and gathered, I doled out the necessary equipment:
grabbers, bags, and Hi-Vis vests for all. I covered the
safety topics regarding the hazards one might
encounter amongst the debris as well as the natural
hazards of the area: snakes and scorpions. Even with
the cooler weather I’ve had two snake encounters
recently, one baby rattler and one baby gopher snake,
so they’re still slithering around.

With a total of eight, we split up into two groups, one on
the north side of the roadway and one on the south, and
walked the distance from Oracle Road to 1st Avenue.
The amount of trash we encountered was typical and
the type was mostly unremarkable. No large table tops
had slid off of truck beds nor any wind-blown bank
signs hiding in the brush. I guess the oddest object

found was a plastic rear bumper off a pickup truck. With
the license plate still attached that is valid through June
2023. That was the odd part. You’ll notice in the group
picture that I concealed some of the lettering to protect
the innocent (or maybe not-so-innocent). I removed the
plate and will see if I can get a rebate at the MVD.

My many thanks go to the seven other club members
that gave their time to clean up a part of our beautiful
town. Proof again that it’s not just the cars. Our club is
full of great people, too. And it’s always rewarding when
the public expresses their gratitude for the job we do.
We had some happy honkers drive by waving while we
worked. I’m looking forward to another successful event
next time. See you in the Spring of 2023!

Fall Adopt-a-Roadway Cleanup
By Lon Reeder – Community Service Chairperson
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Nov. 19

Arizona Region HPDE - On October 8th, several PCA-SAR members traveled to Phoenix to participate in
the Arizona Region’s High Performance Driver’s Education event held at Arizona Motorsports Park (AMP).
There is always a good time to be had getting a chance to drive your Porsche at speed!
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Helping to protect, grow 
and manage the financial 
assets of accomplished 
individuals and 
business owners

Assisting our clients to 
achieve their personal 
financial goals

Coordinating clients’ 
personal financial 
plans with legal and 
tax professionals 

WE FOCUS ON:

Underhill Financial Advisors, LLC
3146 N. Swan Rd.

(520) 795-2950  •  (866) 231-7384
james.underhill@underhillfinancial.com

www.underhillfinancial.com

The Underhill Team
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Your Life is our Life’s Work
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